From:

City Council

Sent:

June 15, 2018 1:06 PM

To:

City Council

Subject:

Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

RECEIVED

JUN 15 2018

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE SASKATOON

Submitted on Friday, June 15, 2018 - 13:05 Submitted by anonymous user: 69.11.47.85 Submitted values are:

Date: Friday, June 15, 2018

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Angie Last Name: Bugg

Address: Albert Ave

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan

Postal Code:

Email:

Comments: SEAC Vice-Chair Erin Akins and I would like to speak at the City Council meeting on June 25. We will speak to the item Recommended Changes to Waste Management in Saskatoon. We previously submitted a letter to the Standing Policy Committee on Environment Utilities and Corporate Services on this topic for their June 11 meeting, and we understand that the Councillors will have that letter in their package for the June 25 meeting.

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/237060